

New Business IE8.129

Councillor Joe Mihevo

Toronto City Council St. Paul's West Ward 21 CITY CLERK'S OFFICE SECRETARIAT SECTION

Requires Majority Vote to Introduce

Delegated Item

MEMO

TO:

Toronto & East York Community Council

FROM:

Councillor Joe Mihevo

RE:

Parking on Maplewood Avenue between Humewood and Pinewood

DATE:

September 4, 2007

This short section of Maplewood Avenue has alternate side parking for six months of the year. It should be noted that the south side has five to six parking spots, while the north side has only three.

In order to maximize parking spots, I am recommending that alternate side parking on Maplewood Avenue between Humewood Drive and Pinewood Avenue be made permanent on the south side of the street.

I will be moving a motion to this effect at the TEYCC.

Sincerely.

Councillor Joe Miheve Ward 21, St. Paul's West